of prescription items

From 1 July 2023 the standard $5 charge to
collect prescription items from a pharmacy no
longer applies

You may still have to pay to collect some other
prescription items, for example:

e prescriptions from private specialists and
private dentists

¢ items that are not fully funded

‘ For more information talk to your pharmacist
or doctor
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